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SHANAH

NEW YEAR'S GREETINGS

The Rabbis, Cantors, President and Board of Trustees extend their very - %
best wishes to all Park East Synagogue members and to the entire © =
Jewish community for a year ozpauca, prosperity and happiness! @ 4

Sisterhood invites you to extend SHANAH TOVAH -- New Year's Greetings
to friends, family and fellow congregants in The Chronicle. Please remit
payment along with your greeting to Sisterhood Park East Synagogue by

September 6, 2022 in order for your greeting to be listed.
Please utilize the tear slip below and send in your greeting today.
Best wishes for a joyous holiday and a healthy New Year!

My check for $36 is enclosed and payable to Sisterhood Park East

Synagogue.
Name:
Address:
Email: Phone:

Please insert my three-line greeting in the Rosh Hashanah issue of The
Chronicle.

PARK EAST SYNAGOGUE
164 East 68th Street

New York, NY 10065
212-737-6900
parkeastsynagogue.org




